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I am writing in support of HB 2555. Many people like myself get healthcare through 

their workplace, meaning we don't have a say in which health insurance company we 

have a plan through. If this bill passes, naturopathic doctors would no longer have to 

decline to accept certain health insurance plans due to unfair reimbursement. This 

would effectively increase patient access to health care, especially primary care and 

preventative services. It is appalling to hear of how large the discrepancy is for 

reimbursement. If a doctor is licensed to provide a certain level of care, they should 

be paid fairly for that work. Please vote yes for HB 2555. 


